
 
Opening Times of the Church this week 

Sunday: 7.30am—6.30pm 
Monday to Friday: 7.30am—4.30pm 

Saturday: 9.00am—6.30pm 
 
 

Times of Holy Mass 
Sunday: 8.00am, 9.15am, 11.00am & 5.30pm  

Monday to Friday: 8.00am & 12.10pm  
Saturday: 10.00am & 5.30pm (Vigil Mass for Sunday)  

 
 

Holy Days of Obligation 
5.30pm (Vigil), 8.00am, 10am (Term time only), 12.10pm 

and 7.30pm 
 
 

Times of Confession 
Monday to Friday: 11.30am—11.55am  

Saturday: 10.30am—11.25am and 4.45pm—5.15pm 
 
 

Times of Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 
Monday to Friday: 11.30am—12.00noon 

Saturday: 10.30.am—11.30am 
 
 

Join our live streamed services at 
www.salfordcathedral.co.uk 

 
Parish Office 

250 Chapel Street, Salford M3 5LE 
Open Monday to Friday 8.30am-4.30pm 

Phone: 0161 817 2210  
enquiries@salfordcathedral.co.uk  

 
Cathedral Staff 

Cathedral Dean: Rev Canon Michael D. Jones  
Dean@salfordcathedral.co.uk 

Cathedral Sub Dean: Rev Nathan Horne 
Subdean@salfordcathedral.co.uk 

Cathedral Precentor: Rev Frankie Mulgrew 
Frankie.mulgrew@dioceseofsalford.org.uk 

Chaplain: Rev Jude Elodimuo 
Jude.Elodimuo@dioceseofsalford.org.uk 

Deacon: Rev Patrick Tifu 
Parish Sister: Sr. Brenda Matterson DC.  

Parish.sister@salfordcathedral.co.uk 
Parish Secretary: Mrs Deborah Holmes  

Enquiries@salfordcathedral.co.uk 
Cathedral Finance Officer: Mrs Corinne Turnbull 

Finance@salfordcathedral.co.uk  
Cathedral Director of Music: Mr Alex Patterson 

Music@salfordcathedral.co.uk 
Cathedral Organist: Mr Anthony Hunt 

Organist@salfordcathedral.co.uk 
Cathedral Volunteer Programme Co-Ordinator:  

Mrs Maura Pasini 
Volunteering@salfordcathedral.co.uk 

Cathedral Sacristan: Mr Anthony Wilson 
Sacristy@salfordcathedral.co.uk 

Parish Safeguarding:  
Cathedralparish.safeguarding@gmail.com 

Sunday 27th July 
Seventeenth Sunday of 
Ordinary Time 

8.00am 
 
9.15am 
 
11.00am 
 
2.00pm 
 
5.30pm  

Priest’s Intention 
 
Priest’s Intention 
 
People of the Parish 
 
Priest’s Intention 
 
Priest’s Intention 
 

Monday 28th  July 
Weekday 

8.00am 
 
 
12.10pm 

Priest’s Intention 
 
 
Rosemary Cross (LD) 

Tuesday 29th July 
Ss Martha, Mary & Lazarus 

8.00am 
 
 
12.10pm 
 
2.00pm Memorial Service 

Priest’s Intention 
 
 
Bridie Morris (BA) 
 
 
Agnes Hinds (RIP) 

Wednesday 30th July 
St peter Chrysologus 

8.00am 
 
 
12.10pm 
 

Priest’s Intention 
 
 
In Thanksgiving 

Thursday 31st July 
St Ignatius 

8.00am 
 
 
12.10pm 

Priest’s Intention 
 
 
Stuart Taylor (LD) 

Friday 1st Aug 
St Alphonsus Mary DeLigu-
ori 

8.00am 
 
12.10pm 

Stuart Taylor (LD) 
 
Thomas (Tom) Melvin (LD) 

Saturday 2nd Aug 
St Eusebius of Vercelli 
St Peter Julian Eymard, 
Priest 

10.00am 

5.30pm Vigil Mass 

Priest’s Intention 
 
Priest’s Intention 

Sunday 3rd Aug 
Eighteenth Sunday of 
Ordinary Time 

8.00am 
 
9.15am 
 
11.00am 
 
 
5.30pm  

Priest’s Intention 
 
People of the Parish 
 
Rebecca Lord & Michael 
McCullough—Wedding 
 
Priest’s Intention  
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Offertory collection  
 

20th July 2025—£ 651.52 
Thank you for your continued generosity 

 

Donating Online 
If you would like to make your offertory donation online, 
you can either use the contactless device at the back of 

Church or scan the QR code 
below. 

You can also download a standing order form 
from the QR code if you would prefer to 

make your donation that way going forward.  
 

Salford Roman Catholic Diocesan Trustees 
A Registered Charity No. 250037 

 

Mass Intentions received this week 
 

Tom Melvin, Rosemary Cross, Fr Bob Morrow, 
Rebecca Lord and Michael McCullough,  

In Thanksgiving, Stuart Taylor and Bridie Morris 
 

Please pray for all those who are sick,  
and for those who have died recently, especially . 

Rosemary Cross, Stuart Taylor and Tom Melvin 
 

Arranging a Mass to be celebrated for your intentions 
 

If you would like a Mass to be offered for your 
intentions or for those you love, please complete the 
Mass Intention envelope at the back of 
Church and place your donation within. 
Alternatively, you can arrange a Mass to 

be celebrated online by scanning the 
QR code. 

We are a Roman Catholic community, which welcomes 
everyone. As members of the Family of God, strengthened 
by the Sacraments, and guided by the Holy Spirit, we strive 

to build a safe and loving Parish. We nourish our 
community through the Celebration of the Holy Eucharist, 
by the Word of God and catholic social teaching, following 
the commission of Our Lord Jesus Christ to “go out to the 

whole world and proclaim the Good news” 
        Mark 16:15 

The Sacraments of Baptism and Marriage 
All enquiries for the sacraments of Baptism and  

Marriage must be made directly through the  
parish office. 

 

A minimum of 6 months notice must be given for 
Marriage and a minimum of 2 months notice 

must be given for Baptisms. 
 

Please contact the parish secretary via email at 
enquiries@salfordcathedral.co.uk or on 0161 817 2210 

during office hours:  
Monday to Friday, from 8.30am - 4.30pm. 

SALFORD CATHEDRAL 
Designated Jubilee Year Church 
Obtaining a Plenary Indulgence 

 

The Year of Jubilee 2025 offers the 
opportunity to obtain a Plenary 

Indulgence - a special grace that strengthens our 
wounded souls in the fight against sin. Plenary 
Indulgences can also be obtained on behalf of our 
loved ones who have died, with the possibility of 
obtaining two plenary indulgences in one day, when 
one is on behalf of someone who has died. 
 

Conditions to obtain an indulgence are: 
1) Be resolved to avoid sin and live in a spirit of charity 
2) Go to confession 
3) Receive the Holy Eucharist 
4) Pray for the intentions of the Pope 
 

The Indulgence can be obtained by undertaking a 
pilgrimage here to the Cathedral temporary church or 
any designated Jubilee site in the Diocese and beyond, 
observing the conditions listed above. Those unable to 
attend here - including people who are sick, have 
accessibility needs, or are in prison - can also receive an 
Indulgence wherever they are by reciting the Our 
Father, the Profession of Faith in any approved form, 
and other prayers associated with the Holy Year. 

Gabrieli Roar 

 

Seven members of our Girls' Choir and Senior Boys' Choir 
spent five days last week in Norfolk as part of the annual 

Gabrieli Roar choir residential. 
 

Joining over 200 other young singers from across the UK, 
they were involved in a range of masterclasses and 

workshops on musicianship, singing health, composition, 
conducting and performing, as well as learning Haydn's 
'The Seasons' ahead of a concert in Ely Cathedral last 
Wednesday with professional soloists and orchestra. 

 
They were delighted to return to sing Mass at St Joseph's 
Church in Sheringham last Sunday alongside members of 

the Diocese of Leeds Singing Programme. 


